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Written Question on Notice 
 
Senator Boyce asked:  
(a) What special arrangements has OATSIH made to their funding arrangements to 

compensate Aboriginal Health Services in regions where housing is scarce and rents are 
very high? 

 
(b) Is OATSIH aware of the problems the housing shortage continues to cause Aboriginal 

Health Services in trying to attract and retain staff? 
 
 
Answer: 
 
a) The Office of Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander Health (OATSIH) has no formal 

general Capital Works program, although some specific measures have a capital 
component.   

 
b) Yes.  Specific measures with a capital component usually include the capacity to fund 

housing for health professionals to assist funded organisations in the recruitment and 
retention of staff.  OATSIH encourages funded organisations to include staff 
accommodation for health professionals as part of funding submissions where 
appropriate. 


